September 12, 2024

The Morris Hospital Rhythm of Our Youth cardiac screening
- program’s mission is to identify high school students at risk for
M(:)B@.R}'{ls sudden cardiac death. Each week sudden cardiac death claims
HOSPITAL  the lives of more than 60 young adults in the United States. The
Rhythm of Our Youth program works closely with area high
schools to offer cardiac screenings free of charge to students.
The screening consists of an electrocardiogram (ECG). An ECG is a painless test that takes
approximately 3-5 minutes to perform. Trained volunteers attach electrodes to a student’s chest
and limbs to capture an ECG. An ECG ‘snapshots’ the electrical activity of the heart and prints a
tracing that will then be reviewed by our onsite Cardiologist.




